
 

 

 

 
To:  FCG Field Sales, Distribution 
Date:  August 7, 2020 
Subject:  Product Obsolescence Notification 
 

 
Hose Products Division continues our path of product simplification to better serve our 
customers. The division has made the decision to exit the large bore custom made hose 
assembly business. This change will allow for greater market and product focus in our 
key growth markets.   
 
All orders placed prior to this date will be produced and shipped. New orders will not be 
accepted and requests for quote will not be quoted as our focus will be on production to 
fill existing orders.   
 
Thank you for your business.  
 

 
Matt Pritchard 
Marketing Manager 
 


